
To my Congress, 

SB 941 is a bill meant only to create violations within law following citizens.  This bill will do nothing to 

prevent ANY crime or save any lives.  It amazes me that our law makers will legalize recreational 

cannibas use and then turn around and criminalize the giving of a gun to a friend or relative.  Please vote 

NO on this bill.  It is only the first step for the gun haters to seek additional legislation to limit our 

Second Amendment rights.  

 

Kenneth Kent 

Retired Superintendent of Schools 

Bandon School District 

 


